November 2, 2015
Division 12 Newsletter

	What We Are Looking at This Month:

To begin the month of November, we will be talking about Remembrance Day with a focus on how we each can help make the world a peaceful place to be.  Tuesday, November the 10th, Little Mountain Elementary will be having our Remembrance Day Assembly.  We will discuss how this assembly differs from celebration assemblies and proper assembly protocol.  The Grade Ones will be performing a song.  You are welcome to attend.  The assembly will start at 10:30.
This month we will be reading Charlotte’s Web by E.B. White.  To accompany this truly great story, we will be studying spiders, pigs and farms.

In math, we will continue to work with numbers to 100 and sorting, making and extending patterns.  


	 Candy in the Classroom:
As it is just after Halloween and the children have stock piles of candy, they might want to bring a lot of it to school.   I have asked the children to still bring healthy snacks for recess time.  “No candy before lunch” is our class rule.  Lots of sugar makes it hard for children to concentrate and pay attention.  Thank you for your support.  (
	 Cooler Weather Means We Need Coats:
There are times when it seems sunny, but it’s still cold.  Winter is coming and the students need to wear a coat to school.  There are times when it is sprinkling and we still go out for some fresh air, so a rain coat would be ideal.   Rubber boots are also a good thing.  Thanks!  (


Some Dates to Remember:

November 10th


Remembrance Day Assembly – 10:30 am

November 11th


Remembrance Day Holiday – School Closed
November 20th


School Spirit Day – Hat Day

November 27th


Professional Day – No School for students
Please feel free to contact me at the school with any questions you might have.  Have a great week!
Sincerely,

Mrs. C. Hartman
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